
Look what’s trending this week! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Monday 2nd November 
P & C Meeting via Zoom 
 
Wednesday 4th November 
Promotional video  
 
Monday 14th December 
Presentation Day 
Year 6 Farewell - 6pm - 8pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Camp Australia  

Before and After School Care  
at Morpeth Public School.  

Please call Rebecca  
(Co-Ordinator) 
0417 768 636  

and leave a  
message. 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments (POP)  

Credit/Debit Card via Morpeth Public 

School Website 

Promotional Video  

Our plan to create a promotional video last Thursday was thwarted by the recent inclement 
weather. The good news, however, is we have rescheduled the shoot to Wednesday of this 
week! We will attempt to capture the essence of our school, with students participating in 
activities in a range of curriculum areas. It is envisaged that some students will have brief 
speaking roles. We are looking forward to showcasing the wonderful things that are 
happening at our school. 

P&C Zoom Meeting Tonight 

Our P&C has scheduled a zoom meeting tonight. The meeting will feature our newly 
elected executive and we are hopeful that a large contingent of parents / carers will join the 
virtual meeting. If you would like to access a link to the meeting, 
please contact Kasey on 0487 102 030. The meeting will begin at 
7pm. 

Netball Representatives  

Congratulations to Vivienne and Charlotte who were selected in 
Maitland Netball Association’s representative teams on the 
weekend. Vivienne (under 12) and Charlotte (under 11) impressed 
selectors with their skill and determination and were rewarded with 
selection in their respective team. Well done Viv and Charlotte!  

Soccer Goals 

Recently we purchased soccer goal posts for our playground. Our previous fixed goal posts 
were removed as a result of the installation of our most recent demountable classroom. Our 
new equipment is free standing and will allow our play areas to be used flexibly. In even 
better news, we have been able to purchase four goals, enough for two games! I’m sure our 
sports loving students will put the goals to great use! 

Kinder Orientation 

Covid restrictions have impacted on many areas of school operation throughout the school 
year. One affected program is our Kindergarten orientation. Rather than our usual three 
session orientation, this year our 2021 Kinder students will  be limited to one visit; Tuesday 
24 November at 10am. In saying that, we are planning to ensure a smooth and helpful 
transition to school for our newest school members.  

Athletics - Sporting Schools 

Our sporting schools program is operational again during Term 4 and we are extremely 
happy to announce that Denis Pitt will once again coordinate the 5 session program. Denis 
will provide expert advice for our students in a range of athletics activities. We are hopeful 
of scheduling a carnival later in the term; Denis’ tips will be invaluable in preparing our 
students for action! 

Peter Edmonds 

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 



 

P&C  Zoom  Meeting Monday 2nd November 2020 ~ 7pm  
ALL WELCOME 

The P&C will be having its next zoom meeting tonight, Monday 2nd November at 7pm.   

If you would like to participate in the meeting please contact Kasey on : 0487 102 030 or  

 morpethpspandc@gmail.com to receive a meeting link.   

 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY 

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639  Account No - 287 512 
Don’t forget that we have a limited amount of rain  

jackets available for purchase 
 

PBL 
For the remainder of Term 4…. 
We will be revisiting all settings taught throughout 
the year, outlining all of the desired behaviours in 

each setting.  
 

This week we will be reminding the students about 
lining up correctly and using paths, ramps and stairs 

in a safe way.  


